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The Newsletter 3 

23.9.22 

This Newsletter is available on our Website:  www.htcepa.bham.sch.uk 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Thank you for your donations for harvest this week.  All donations have been passed on to 

church to distribute to the needy within the community. The Year 6 children led the service in 

school and the children have enjoyed finding out about how the crops that are grown get 

turned into the food that we eat.  

 As you are aware, we had an Ofsted inspection last week. At the moment I can’t share 

with you the outcome of the two days.  As soon as the report has been published I will get this 

out to you all.  

 You should have all had letters this week, via email, about our Parent/Pupil Consultation 

which will be taking place on Thursday 20th October 3.45pm-7.00pm. Please make sure that 

you read the letter carefully and book your appointment via School Cloud website. The 

appointments will be face to face in your child’s class.  

        

             

             
       
       

   Mrs. P. Burns           

   Headteacher     
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On Thursday 17th November the photographers will be in school to take individual and family 

group photographs.  If you would like a family group picture and you have siblings that don’t 

attend Holy Trinity, you can call in between 8.15am and 9am to have a group photo taken.  

Please be aware that due to time  restrictions, we will only be able to take one photograph per 

family group. 

During the day all children throughout the school will have individual photographs taken and they 

will also have family group photographs if they have siblings within the school.   

You will have the opportunity to view the photographs and decide if you would like to purchase 

any.  You are under no obligation to purchase the photographs.  

Please make sure that children are dressed smartly in their uniform before coming to school that 

morning and that they are ready to smile! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

                                   

 

 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents, 

 As you are aware your children will be moving on to Secondary school in September 

2022.  The application process has now opened for you to select your preferred choices 

of Secondary schools.  All applications should be completed online and must be 

completed by October 31st. Visit www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions to 

complete your form. All Birmingham Secondary schools will be holding open events in the 

coming weeks and we encourage families to visit your preferred schools before 

submitting your application.  If you are having trouble submitting your form online pop in 

to school and we will try to support you. 
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Dates for your diary 

Thursday 20th October  - 3.45pm-7.00pm Pupil/Parent Consultation 

Friday 21st October  - Children break up for half term 

Monday 31st October  - Teacher Day 

Tuesday 1st November  - Children to return to school 

 

 

Dates for academic year 2022/2023 

Friday  21st October  - Children break up for half term 

Monday 24th October– Friday 28th October  - Half term 

Monday 31st October  - Teacher Day 

Tuesday 1st November  - Children return to school 

Tuesday 20th December  - Children break up for Christmas 

Thursday 5th January 2023  - Teacher Day 

Friday 6th January 2023  - Teacher Day 

Monday 9th January 2023  - Children return to school  

Friday 17th February  - Children break up for half term 

Monday 20th February-Friday 24th February  - Half term 

Monday 27th February  - Children return to school  

Thursday 30th March   - Children break up for Easter 

Friday 31st March   - Teacher Day 

Monday 3rd  April-Friday 14th April  - Easter holiday 

Monday 17th April  - Children return to school 

Thursday 25th May  - Children break up for half term 

Friday 26th May  - Teacher Day 

Monday 29th May-Friday 2nd June  - Half term 

Monday 5th June  - Children return to school 

Tuesday 26th July  - Children break up for summer holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that 

children do not 

need to attend 

school on Teacher 

Days.  These days 

are for staff training. 


